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We applaud Senator Seeberger for moving this important protection forward and urge a 
‘yes’ vote on SF 1988 to protect Minnesotans.  
 
Sincerely:  
 

 
 
 
 

Chuck Slane; President  
 
 
And the following attorneys representing MN Chapter of the National Employment 
Lawyers’ Association: 
 
/S/ Celeste Culberth, Culberth & Lienemann, LLP,  
/S/ Justin Cummins; Cummins & Cummins, LLP 
/S/ Phil Kitzer; Kitzer Rochel, PLLP 
/S/ Sam Kramer; MacDonald Hoague & Bayless, PS 
/S/ Brian Rochel; Kitzer Rochel, PLLP 
 
cc:  Senator Seeberger 
       Carla Ferrucci, MAJ Executive Director 
       Joel Carlson, MAJ Chief Lobbyist   
 


